
June 14, 2022

Killeen Zoning and Planning Committee
200 E Avenue D Killeen, Texas, 76541
Phone:  (254) 501-6591

George and Cora Rodenbush
6207 Bull Creek Rd.
Austin, TX 78757

Dear Zoning and Planning Committee,

We’re writing to request a change in zoning for the properties at 502 and 510 N 8th street in
Killeen, TX.  Currently, the zoning is B5.  In light of the change to the ordinance within the
Historic Overlay District allowing bars to be located within 300 feet of churches, we are
requesting that it be changed to B-C-1.  Thank you for considering our request.

Sincerely,

George Rodenbush

Cora Rodenbush


